

Outwood Academy City

Stradbroke Road, Sheffield, S13 8SS

Tel: +44(0)114 2358120 Fax: +44(0)114 2396694

Web: www.city.outwood.com Email: enquiries@city.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Richard Brooke

14 October 2016

Dear parent/carer,

You are invited to attend 'The Careers Fair' on Wednesday 19th October 2016 between 4.30-6pm in the main hall.

The evening has been organised in association with Careers Inc. The evening is open for you and your child to drop in and take the opportunity to see an insight into options post 16 through a wide range of universities, colleges, training providers and employers linked to the Sheffield area. All year groups are invited to the event, although it is encouraged that year 8 to 11 attend as the evening may support with option choices and decisions for UCAS applications.

On the evening there will be a wide range of providers including:

- Both Sheffield and Sheffield Hallam University
- Sheffield College
- A range of sixth forms including: All Saints, Sheffield Park, Notre Dame, Silverdale, King Ecgberts and High Storrs.
- AMRC
- NACRO
- Pets XI
- Skills Made Easy
- The Army, Navy and RAF

Plus many more.

I look forward to seeing you, should you wish to attend. The evening provides many opportunities for pupils to think about their future choices and gather information regarding their options at post 16.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Roper Associate Assistant Principal